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Battle of the Books

Grades K-3
Students in grades K-3 are
currently learning about
Egyptian mythology.

Next stop, China!

Students in grade 4-7 continue to
work on their History Day research
projects.  Those students who chose
to compete will be headed to the
district competition next week. 
 Good luck!

All students will complete their
projects for a parent showcase to
be held later this spring.

Grades 4-7

The middle school Battle of the
Books team competed in the
Final Tournament this past
weekend.  Congratulations to all
team members for a fun and
successful season.

The Elementary (3rd-5th grade)
team will begin reviewing the
books they have read and
working on practice questions.  

SummerQuest!
SummerQuest! is a Summer Regional
Governor's School program for middle
school students.  Rising 6th, 7th, and 8th
GT grade students are invited to apply
for this two week program. Applications
will be available March 15th.

Scholastic Bowl
Congratulations to the RCHS
Scholastic Bowl team for taking 3rd
place in the state this year!  While our
official season is over, our work is not.

All interested high school students are
invited to join the team for optional
off-season practices for the remainder
of the year. 

MVGS applications are due to
Ms. Seeley or Mrs. Pond by this
Wednesday, March 1.  

There will be a field trip on
March 29 for 8th grade students
to learn about the MVGS
program.

MVGS

Summer Programs
Now is the time to begin looking for programs for this coming summer. 
 Please refer to the Summer Opportunities tab on the RCPS Gifted
Website for a growing list of programs.

Don't see a program that fits your needs?  Contact Ms. Seeley for help
finding and applying to summer programs.

https://sites.google.com/rappahannockschools.us/giftedandtalented/summer-opportunities

